
 
Morning Announcements 

       Thursday, March 1, 2018  
 

1. In anticipation of a potentially large crowd at the boys basketball regional final game on 
Saturday, March 3rd the school is conducting a pre-sale of tickets for that game.  Tickets are 
$5.00/each and are available in the high school office. Please stop in by noon on Thursday to 
purchase your tickets. 

2. Don't be caught without a 2018 Yearbook. Tomorrow is the LAST day to reserve your 
yearbook. The list of students that already have a copy on reserve is outside of Mrs. 
LaSavage's door. If you don't reserve a book there is no guarantee that extras will be available 
in May. Bring your $35 to Mrs. LaSavage before 3:30 pm on Friday. 

3. There will be a Student Council meeting tomorrow during ELT in Mrs. LaSavage's room. 
 

Lunch 
Chicken Alfredo 
Pasta 
Broccoli 
The Garden Spot 
Applesauce 
Pears 
Bread 


